
 
 
 
 
 
 
 September 17, 2001 
 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 749 
 
 
To All Members of the Bureau: 
 
 

Re: STATUS REPORT FOR BUREAU FILING NO. 0102 
DECEMBER 1, 2001 RESIDUAL MARKET RATE AND 

VOLUNTARY MARKET LOSS COST FILING 
 
 
This circular is intended to keep all members informed about the status of the subject filing and 
avoid uncertainty among members as to whether an action may have occurred with respect to 
the filing that escaped notice in their company. 
 
The Bureau submitted its December 1, 2001 Residual Market Rate and Voluntary Market Loss 
Cost Filing on July 3, 2001.  The Bureau continues to attempt discussions with the Delaware 
Department of Insurance to complete their review of the filing and obtain a determination about 
revisions in rating values effective December 1, 2001. 
 
To date no decision has been reached in regard to the subject filing.  Members are advised that 
as soon as possible after such a decision is made the Bureau will announce the decision and 
resulting changes in rating values.   
 
 Timothy L. Wisecarver 
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